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Dear Librarians, 

 

Here at The American Institute of Architects, we are excited to celebrate Architecture Week, 

from April 13-19, 2025, and would love it if you would join us. As demand for architecture 

increases worldwide, AIA seeks to excite and empower children to explore the world of 

architecture. Whether they become an architect themselves or become better-informed, 

empowered citizens, our world will be better for it. We hope you will create an Architecture 

Week display in your library this April! Below is a selection of books you might use to educate, 

engage, and inspire your readers. 

 

 
 

We would love to post photos of your Architecture Week display during our celebration—please 

send them our way! For questions or requests for more resources throughout the year, please 

email k12@aia.org, and check out hundreds of K-12 architecture and design resources at our 

website: aia.org/becomeanarchitect. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Devon Davis, AIA Manager: K-12 Initiatives & Engagement 


